MARK R. WARNER

VIRGINIA

UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C.

October 22, 2019

Dr. Neal Kassell

Foundation Chairman

Focused Ultrasound Foundation
1230 Cedars Court
Charlottesville, VA 22903-5800

Dear Neal,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to the staff and board
members of the Focused Ultrasound Foundation upon receiving the Ground Breaking
and Innovative Award from Virginia Bio.

This honor recognizes the significance of your scientific and clinical research. We
rely on innovators and forward-thinkers to advance existing knowledge and technologies
in order to improve lives. The Focused Ultrasound Foundation has embraced this role and
has taken great steps forward by striving to make focused ultrasound readily available.
Your staff's vision, perseverance, and hard work are commendable.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your families, friends,
and community in saluting your organization's accomplishments and wishing you
continued success in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Mok € Honer

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



